
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 
The City Zoning Board of Appeals has scheduled a hearing for Monday July 22nd, 
2024 commencing at 6:30 p.m. at City Hall, 405 E. Colby Street. The meeting link 
will be available on the City website at www.cityofwhitehall.org on the main page 
under “Notices.”  The purpose of the meeting is to hear comments and render a 
decision on an appeal by Matthew Shepherd for a first-floor business office at 116 
S. Mears Ave and an appeal by Randi & Sam Oesch for the use of a shipping 
container as an accessory storage structure at 429 S Warner St. 
 
Persons unable to attend the hearing may submit written comments to the Whitehall 
City Clerk at 405 E. Colby Street, Whitehall, MI 49461 no later than 4:00 p.m. the 
day of the hearing. 
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Brook Schiller, Deputy City Clerk 
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